
San Joaquin County Office of Education is pleased to host
representatives from California Department of Education’s Technical
Assistance Monitoring Office (TAMO).

The focus will be on English learner programs and support, prioritizing the
lessons learned from previous reviews and how to best meet state and
federal requirements to ensure our students’ success. Districts do not have to
be in an FPM monitoring year to attend and this is not a repeat of FPM
training.

Please share this with district, county, and charter school coordinators,
directors of state and federal program, coordinators of English learner
programs, and staff responsible for Federal Program Monitoring.
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Monday, August 19, 2024
8:30 am - 11:30 pm

Language & Literacry Department
209-468-4978

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/bcud5ju
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/bcud5ju/lp/b64db18a-cc9f-4ddd-8c30-a5f9ccb7ec89

